
 
 

Ad-hoc disclosure pursuant to section 15 WpHG 

 

Evonik: Executive Board plans to raise the dividend for 2015  

 

Essen, January 11, 2016— The Executive Board of Evonik Industries 

AG resolved today - based on the provisional figures for 2015 - 

that it aims for a dividend for the last fiscal year in the amount of 

€1.15 per share. That would be an increase of 15 percent from the 

previous year's dividend of €1.00 per share. Contingent upon the 

approval of the Supervisory Board, a corresponding dividend 

proposal would be made to the Annual Shareholders' Meeting on 

May 18, 2016.  

 

Following an initial overview of past fiscal year 2015, the Executive 

Board has come to the conclusion that the targets set for 2015 

were clearly achieved. The Executive Board anticipates an adjusted 

EBITDA of around €2.4 billion for 2015, with sales of around €13.5 

billion.  

 

The corresponding increase in the payout continues Evonik 

Industries AG's attractive dividend policy, which aims for a payout 

ratio of around 40 percent of adjusted net income and dividend 

continuity. Evonik has increased the dividend by an average of 9 

percent per year over the past six years, positioning it among the 

most attractive dividend-paying shares. 

 

Evonik will be publishing its results for fiscal year 2015 and the 

joint dividend proposal of the Executive Board and Supervisory 

Board on March 3, 2016. 
 

January 11, 2016 
 

Tim Lange 

Head of Investor Relations 
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